From: registrar

Sent: August-09-17 12:38 PM
To: .
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 9:24 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Mark Bell

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This is ridiculous. You will bankrupt families. Hydro needs to be come more efficient, reduce labour charges and use
economically sound business practices to prevent price gouging. Enough. Fix this!

-- Attachment --





